
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 61 of 2015 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/55/98 

19 August 2015 
 
 

Restoration and Revetment of breakwater at il-Veccja, St. Paul’s Bay. 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the department of Fisheries 
and Aquaculture will be carrying out restoration work on the breakwater at il-Veccja, St. Paul’s Bay.  

 
   A silt curtain will be erected round the breakwater. 
 

The work involves the use of divers who will be displaying the International code flag “A” (diver down 
keep well clear at slow speed) while diving operations are being carried out.  

  
Weather permitting the works are expected to commence on Monday 24th August 2015 and completed by 
Friday11th December 2015. 

.  
In view of the above all vessels, moorings and ground tackle that are in the vicinity of the indicated area 
A, B, C and D on attached chart must be removed by Sunday 23th August 2015 in order that the 
mentioned work may commence. 
 
No liability will be accepted for any vessel, mooring and ground tackle that are left in the area and may be 
damaged after the stipulated date. Masters of vessels that lie in the vicinity of the area are to cooperate 
with the contractor to facilitate this work. 
 
Further more mariners and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout and proceed at very 
slow speed. 
 
 Instructions given by Valletta Port Control (VTS) on VHF Channel 12 are to be complied with.    
 
 
 
 
Chart affected: BA 211B 
       

 
 

   






